
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: charvisgray@hotmail.com <charvisgray@hotmail.com>

Karl B. Allen (mhlaw77@yahoo.com) <mhlaw77@yahoo.com> 
karlallen@scsenate.gov <karlallen@scsenate.gov>

Date: 9/2/2015 3:55:23 PM

Subject: SC Board of Funeral Funeral Service

Please reference the email below regarding the SC Board of Funeral Service. 
Please let me know if you need anything else.

Thank you,
Katherine

From: Philpott, Katie
Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2015 3:49 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: SC Board of Funeral Funeral Service

Katherine,

The nomination of Charvis Gray for appointment on the SC Board of Funeral Service has recently been approved. He 
will be sent the application this week.

Thanks,

Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803.201.3423 (cell)
803.734.8051 (fax)
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